
Withdrawal of Application

KBTC-DRT

0000111588

Bates Technical College requests withdrawal of its application 0000111588 for minor

modification of the KBTC-TV digital replacement translator.  This application was filed in April

2020 and has been objected to by Canadian authorities, despite passing an interference analysis

using the Commission’s TVStudy software.

Bates now intends to relocate the DRT antenna to an adjacent tower, at a lower power level

which it believes likely to satisfy the Canadian authorities.  In order to ensure that the new

proposal is given a fresh look, we are requesting that the pending application be withdrawn so

that the new proposal can be filed as a new application.


